
Selectboard Meeting  
Tuesday May, 21st, 2019 
5:30 PM Town Hall 
 
 
Start: 5:30 PM 
 
Present: Peggi Stevens, Abigail Hiltz  
 
 

1. Treasurers Warrant #8 $19,657.18 (2-0) Payroll $ (2-0) 
 

2. School Warrant #23 $10, 218.46 (2-0) 
 

3. Set next Selectboard meeting for 6/04/19 at 8:30 A.M. 
 

4. Approval of Selectboard Minutes from 5/07/19. (2-0) 
 

5. Peggi shared that Norlen’s Water Treatment Systems will be here on June 4th to do 
needed repairs on water filter system at the Miss Lizzie House. This should resolve the 
excess tannins that are showing up in the water. 
 

6. Tucker Runge and Dane Stevens have plans to work on town float repairs this week. 
They should now have all the parts needed for the repair. The Selectboard and 
Harbormaster applied for a grant earlier this Spring and are still hoping to get that in 
order to fully replace the float in the future. 
 

7. Peggi reported that Osher Environment Systems came to do a full energy audit of 
Revere Memorial Hall. We will be waiting to hear the results on that.  
 

8. The Selectboard will make this year’s appointments once all three Selectboard members 
are present.  
 
 
Adjourn: 6:45 

            
    
Respectfully Submitted, 

         Abigail Hiltz 
 
_____________________ 
 
______________________ 



 
 
 
 
 


